
Serenade Foods Urgent Recall

Summary

Serenade Foods has issued a recall for stuffed chicken because it might be potentially
contaminated. This action is being taken after USDA’s FSIS linked a foodborne illness to a lot
date of undercooked portions of these raw poultry products.
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Recall Date 8/10/2021
dfa

Company Serenade Foods
dfa

Product Chicken with Broccoli and Cheese
dfa

Reason Product is linked to a foodborne illness
dfa

Illness Product is potentially harmful if eaten.
dfa

Instructions

Please isolate any affected product (see below table) and destroy it in a secure manner to
prevent unauthorized consumption. If you have product stored out of the case and are unsure
of the code date please destroy this product also. For credit, contact your sales representative
if you receive truck deliveries or contact your local Gordon Food Service Store if you purchase
in the store. Please note that proper procedures must be followed and these cases may not be
returned to your distributor. If you have further distributed any of these products, then you are
responsible to notify all consignees of this recall.
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The recall includes only the below items and lot codes that were distributed by Gordon Food Service.
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GFS Item # Vendor Item # Description Lot Code Best If Used By

857761 003240325 Milford Valley Chicken w/ Broc & Ch, 25/5 oz BR 1055 Feb 24 2023
dfa
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Additional Information

The products subject to recall bear establishment number “EST. P- 2375”

Customers who have additional questions can contact:

Serenade Foods Hotline at 1-866-873-7589 or hotline@serenadefoods.com


